
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
ADDENDUM TO BID PACKAGE FOR THE TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD NJ  

FOR THE BID TITLED 2021 HVAC UPGRADES LAKEWOOD NJ 
ADDENDUM 1: 

  
    NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the work outlined in the specs for this project shall be completed 
within ninety (90 days) from receipt of notice to proceed including all material and equipment to be 
supplied/installed. This addendum is now part of the original bid package and has been submitted to all 
potential bidders in accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23c. Please contact the Lakewood Purchasing 
office at 732-905-5971 or at yabraham@lakewoodnj.gov for a copy of the bid package addendum. For 
questions contact Tony Poklasny at 848 240 1349. Lauren Kirkman Township Clerk 
 


